
Page 1 of 2 
 

 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Wednesday, 10 February 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

In view of the current announcement by the government authorities, the 

Main Lounge will be opened to Members from 10 February 2021. Strict 

Standard Operating Procedures advised by the authorities will be 

administered by management and staff. 

 

No more than 2 people are permitted to sit at a table at any time when dining 

or socializing, and under no circumstance can tables be moved to create a 

long table.  

 

Members are required to observe the 3 C’s by AVOIDING: 

• CROWDED PLACES. 

• CLOSE CONTACT. 

• CONFINED AREAS/SPACES. 

 

Please continue to practise the 3 W’s by: 

• WEARING A FACE MASK AT ALL TIMES. 

• WASHING YOUR HANDS REGULARLY FOR YOUR SAFETY. 

• WATCHING YOUR DISTANCE FROM OTHER MEMBERS AND 

WARNING OTHERS WHO DON’T CONFORM. 

 

Club Outdoor Activities 

Sporting activities at the Club are still suspended until further notice. 

 

Cycling  

Only individual Cycling on the Buggy Track is allowed. Once other sporting 

activities at the Club resumes, cycling will not be permitted.  
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Walking & Jogging  

Please note that Walking & Jogging are still permitted on the golf course 

during the MCO. Please observe the standard operation procedures (SOP) 

instructed by the government authorities which is, no more than two (2) 

Members are permitted to jog or walk together, with 2 meters distancing 

from each other. 

 

Members and their children of all ages are allowed to walk or cycle on the 

golf course buggy track, under strict parental supervision at all times. 

 

The Management 

THE ROYAL SELANGOR GOLF CLUB (351-D) 

Jalan Kelab Golf, Off Jalan Tun Razak, 55000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 

Tel: +603-9206 3333 (GL) | Fax: +603-9285 3939 |  

Email: info@rsgc.com.my | Website: www.rsgc.com.my  
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